
From: Paula C
To: DPTI:Planning Reform Submissions
Subject: Kudla
Date: Friday, 28 February 2020 8:00:56 PM

Sent from my iPhone
We wish our land at  kudla to be subdivided. Sick of the high council rates. We wish it to be
subdivided in 1 acre blocks if at all possible. Paola and Dominic Caravaggio. Please help us
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